
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Chicken Nuggets 
Mashed potatoes, 
Broccoli              
Dinner Roll          
Seasonal Fruit           
Milk 

Spaghetti                    
Fresh Garden Bar    
Dinner Roll             
Seasonal Fruit        
Milk 

Pizza                       
Fresh Garden Bar    
Roasted Chick Peas 
Seasonal Fruit             
Milk 

Learn. Grow. (Repeat!)                 August 12 – 16, 2024 

THIS WEEK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK FOR LUNCH 

Monday, August 12th                 
                         
 

Wednesday, August 14th   
*8:55 Late Start 
*First Student Day! 

 Friday, August 16th     

Tuesday, August 13th    
*Open House 5:00-6:00 PM                      

Thursday, August 15th      
 

We are excited about the start of another school 
year.  We hope that you had an enjoyable summer.  
We are anticipating a year filled with fun, excitement, 
and, of course, lots of learning!  Please look for our 
weekly newsletter every Friday. The newsletter will  

be filled with important  
announcements and  
information as well as a 
weekly lunch menu.   

 

WELCOME BACK! 
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           Monday                  Tuesday            Wednesday        Thursday         Friday 



Jul. 29-Aug. 2  Online Registration 
Jul. 29-30     (New Student) Reg.  
Aug. 13       Open House (5:00-6:00) 
Aug. 14      1st Student Day! 
Aug. 29      Picture Day J 
Sep.  2      Labor Day (No School) 
Oct. 16     End 1st Nine Weeks  
Oct. 17 & 22  P/T Conf. 
Oct. 24 & 25   Fall Break 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
          August 12 – 16, 2024 
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LOOKING AHEAD 

Porter	Lakes	Open	House	for	Preschool	through	third	grade																																																																					
is	scheduled	for	Tuesday,	August	15th	from	5:00-6:00.	We																																																																
hope	you	can	visit	your	child’s	classroom!	You	can	drop	off																																																																
supplies,	pick	up	important	information,	and	meet	your																																																																			
child’s	teacher.		

For	the	past	few	years	we	found	great	success	with	our	policy	of	not	allowing	parents	in	
the	building	on	the	first	day	of	school.	Parents:	Please	remember	-	for	the	first	week	of	
school	we	always	allow	our	kindergartners	in	the	building	first	so	they	can	find	their	
classrooms	and	we	will	have	many	staff	members	in	the	building	on	the	first	day	to	help	all	
students	find	their	classrooms.	 

We	hope	to	see	you	at	Open	House! 

 
 
 
 

 
 

We	hope	to	see	you	at	Open	House! 

 

OPEN HOUSE!  

 

 
Learn. Grow. (Repeat) 
 


